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Nursery
Our book this week is

 Oliver and the Vegetables.
 Oliver doesn't eat vegetables but eats chips. 

We found out that chips come from potatoes and a potato 
is a vegetable.

 Mrs Lilley peeled the potatoes and cut them into chips. 
We ate them for our snack.

We love vegetables. 



Reception
In maths, we have been learning all about 
doubling and odd and even numbers. We used 
numicon to help us. 

In literacy, we have put the story of Somebody 
Swallowed Stanley into the correct order.

In PSED, we have made a respectful circle. We 
discussed ways we can show respect to others 
at school and at home. 



Year 1
In maths we have been learning all about how to 
measure and compare capacity. We used cubes 
and different containers to measure and record 
this,

In English we have put the story of ‘Jack and the 
beanstalk’ into the correct order and begun to 
create our storyboards for the story.

In science we have been looking at signs of spring. 
We went on a walk around school and the nature 
garden to find lots of different things. 



Year 2In maths we have been 
learning about different 
aspects of measure.

In English we have almost 
finished writing news 
reports, ready to perform 
next week!

We had a fantastic time on 
our trip to Cliffe Castle. We 
took part in an animal tea 
party, discovered animal 
habitats and even made a 
food chain.



Year 3
Writing

This week, Year 3 have been busy planting beetroot and sunflowers 
seeds. We have written a set of instructions, that will help the school 

council plants flowers around the playground next year.

Maths
We have compared fractions with different denominators to 

understand how changing the total number of parts affects the share 
you receive. 

Art
We have enjoyed painting landscapes inspired by David Hockney.  



Year 4
In writing, we are looking at grammatical 

features which will be used when we draft our 
leaflet about our holiday destination.

In maths, we begun our work on decimals. We 
have been looking at tenths as a fraction, as a 

decimal.

During RE, we finished off our unit of learning, 
about Islam, by creating a poster about the 5 

pillars of Islam and explaining how Muslims use 
the Quran to lead a good life. 



Year 5
This week Year 5 have visited a local Gurdwara to learn about the 

faith Sikhism. We looked at artefacts and listened to a reading 
from the Guru Granth Sahib.  

Writing
We are starting to write a persuasive advert based on a ‘special 

historical object’ from the story Viking Boy. Watch out Mrs Keenan 
as we are trying to persuade you to purchase it for our lessons!

Science
We investigated which substances were soluble and would 

dissolve in solutions. 



Year 6
In writing, we have been retelling the story of 

Alma. It is about a girl who gets trapped inside a 
shop with a doll that keeps mysteriously 

moving…  

In maths, we been looking at the properties of 
shapes, calculating missing angles and 

measuring angles with a protractor.

For reading, we are continuing to work on 
smaller extracts and we are focusing on finding 

the evidence within the text.



Thank you


